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This would be so great for communities that are near riding area’s. It will put a lot 

more money into the communities as people will ride to town for food and other items 

that they would have bought elsewhere before they came.  knowing they could just 

ride to town to grab what they need they would shop locally near riding area’s.It 

works very well in Utah and other states.  


